SUBMISSION NO. 292

From: s

To: Committee, SPLA (REPS);

Subject: Dramatic Increases to Strata Title Insurance Policy Rates
Date: Monday, 16 January 2012 7:15:01 PM

Dear Sir,

Tam writing to express my disgust and dismay at the recent increase of Strata
Title Insurance Rates

It is nothing short of highway robery by the insurance companies, as it is
government law, that we do not have a choice not to insure, at these extremely
inflated premiums

This badly needs Government intervention, as I am a retired Pensioner and can't
afford to live in my own residence :

I would like your guarantee that when the opposition gains office in a few
months, it will definitely act on this matter, and not shilly shally with feeble
excuses and lack of action

Yours faithfully

W A Beldan,






